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A regular meeting of the Stamford Police Commission was held on Monday, January 16, 

2024, at 5:00pm at Stamford Police Headquarters. 

Present at the meeting were Commissioners Fedele, Bass, Jackson, Findeisen and Aveiro.   

and Assistant Chief Conklin, Capt. Noto, Lt. Gasparino.  

Visitors:  Anna Rodriguez 

  

Commissioner Fedele called meeting to order at 5:00pm 

Review of Minutes 

Commissioner Fedele made a motion to accept the minutes from December 4, 2023.  

Commissioner Findeisen accepted and Commissioner Jackson second. 

Employee Performance Recognition:  

Nothing at this time 

Commissioner Awards:  

Nothing at this time 

Comments from Public: 

Nothing at this time 

Personnel Update 

Commission went into Executive Session to hear the appeal from Stephane Smarth 

regarding his Termination of Employment 

Commission came out of Executive Session and concurs with the Chief’s decision of his 

termination. 

Administrative & Operations Report 

Chief Shaw spoke about the new academy and its potential start date, starting off with 32 

recruits and the progress/completion of the construction with the academy. “We would 

like to have around 15/16 Stamford recruits and 15/16 regional recruits. We are looking to 
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work with the State Police for guidance with this project and looking to start late April, 

early May.”  

Community Engagement 

Initiating Pedestrian safety campaign with Channel 12 News. MLK march was a success.  

Old/New Business 

Next meeting will be February November 5, 2024. 

 

 

Submitted, 

Michael Fedele 
Michael Fedele 

Chairperson 

 


